From: To:

House of Assembly - GAA The truth should be available to all

Subject: Date: Thursday, 22 August 2024 10:53:31 AM

Dear Inquiry into Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools,

Bullying or discrimination based on beliefs related to facts, science, or biology should not be tolerated in Tasmanian schools. Both students and staff should be able to openly express their support for biological reality and evidence-based science without fear of repercussions. This should apply in all areas of the school, and no one should feel pressured to deny the truth or conform to a disputed ideological perspective.

Sincerely,

